
 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law of the following matter. 
Under section 95, the NGF has requested the making of the proposed National Electricity 
Amendment (Contingency Administered Price Cap Following a Physical Trigger Event) Rule 
2008 (Project No. ERC0075). The proposal seeks to establish a Contingency Administered 
Price Period that would be triggered by certain types of disruptive events and incidents of the 
power system.  
Submissions on this proposal can be forwarded to submissions@aemc.gov.au and must cite
the Project No. in its title. Submissions must be received by 23 January 2009. 

Submissions should be submitted in accordance with the AEMC’s Guidelines for making 
written submissions on Rule change proposals. The AEMC publishes all submissions on its 
website subject to a claim of confidentiality. 

Further details on the above matter are available on the AEMC’s website www.aemc.gov.au
All documents in relation to the above matter are published on the AEMC’s website and are 
available for inspection at the offices of the AEMC.  
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